
 

 

Ormston School Newsletter – Issue 22 
Welcome Back! 

I hope you have all had a lovely school break. I am excited to be back with what I am sure will be a fantastic term to 
come, with lots to celebrate! I would like to thank you for attending the Fairground STEAM Day at the end of last 
term, I am so glad that the weather held up and we were able to enjoy an ice-cream. It was lovely to spend time with 
parents/carers and young people all together, we all left for the break on a real high ������. I am sure that the next 
STEAM Day before summer will be just as good (more information to follow). 

As we enter our summer term, I would like to formally welcome Miss Guy who started with us just before we broke 
up, Miss Guy is the Teacher for Tawny Owl Class as well as our KS3 and KS4 English Teacher in School. I would also 
like to welcome Miss Stainton-Roy who joins us as TA in Barn Owl Class, Miss Harper who joins us as TA in Little Owl 
Class and Miss Carruthers who joins us our new administrator.  

A warm welcome goes out to the young people that are starting with us this term as well their parents and carers.  

Sensory Garden 

The whole school have started to develop the sensory garden outside and the Ormston Orchard! 
We have bought fruit trees and bushes from the local charity Fruit Works and received free trees 
for school from The Tree Council. 

We’ve used tools and drills, lots of sweating and planting in hail and rain! The first raised bed is 
finished! Even better news – Just before we broke up for the break, we found out that we have 
received the RHS Level 2 Award! 

Key Dates and information for this half term  

We are now a completely NUT & ORANGE FREE school. Please do not send any orange or nuts into school, this also 
includes any item where nuts are an ingredient.  

Ormston School will now continue to operate the 1-way system for the car park entry and exit. Please drive around 
the back of the building and exit onto the road. 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 6th May – School INSET Day (First Aid & PRICE Training for staff) 

Friday 23rd May – Break up for the school Holidays and return on Monday 2nd June.  

Who do I need to contact?  

All initial enquiries should go through the school office by emailing schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk or calling 
01134 655210. Should you wish to inform us of an absence please speak with the school office, should the school 
office not be available please leave a voicemail which will be picked up.  

Timetable Changes 

Please find below a reminder of the timetable changes for this term.  
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KS2 Little Owl 

  

   

 

 

 

 

KS3 Burrowing Owl  

 

 

 

KS3 Tawny Owl 

 

 

 

KS4 Snowy Owl – Designed to prepare young people for KS4 Transition, they are still following the KS3 
schemes of work. Option 1 – Food Technology, Option 2 – Duke of Edinburgh Award.  On a Friday young people 
should wear suitable clothing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Golden Time 
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